
As another Business Continuity Awareness Week (BCAW) 
draws to a close, the Disaster Recovery Information 
Exchange (DRIE) Executives wish to thank you for your 
engagement and support.  As we look to develop our 2018 
program, we welcome your feedback, comments and 
recommendations. Please take a moment to complete the 
survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JSR6WS7

This year’s BCAW theme was focused on Cyber Resilience –
a key business risk for any organization.  We hope you 
continue the discussion throughout the year.  Share your 
learning, tips and advice to help each other improve our 
programs, our people and our industry.

We would also like to take this opportunity to sincerely 
thank our partners, presenters, members and volunteers.  

We encourage you to check out DRIE and our Sponsor sites. 
Become a member of DRIE and continue the discussion 
year-round.

Continue to visit http://toronto.drie.org/ for upcoming 
events and follow @DRIEToronto on Twitter.

Sincerely,

Joe Ozorio, President DRIE Toronto, and 
Roma Chrobak, Special Events Director

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/JSR6WS7
http://www.drie.org/toronto/membership_benefits.php

